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Meeting on Badlands June 1

The next public consultation meeting on the Cheltenham Badlands will be June 1.

The Ontario Heritage Trust, which owns the property, has announced the meeting will be at Inglewood Community Centre, starting
at7p.m.

A Master Plan is being developed for the Badlands, as required under the Niagara Escarpment Plan. The Heritage Trust wants to
learn more about the views of the public, as well as concerns and ideas to help guide conservation at the Badlands.
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